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9th January 2023 
Dear Parent, 

International Week  
Monday 23rd – Friday 27thJanuary 2023 

 
We have an exciting enrichment week for all children planned in two weeks’ time. The theme of this 
year’s International Week is ‘Music and Geography’ and the children will be learning about different 
countries and cultures. 
 
As part of International Week, each year group will be focussing on a specific country, so we would 
like to offer parents or other family members the opportunity to talk to the children in school about a 
time you may have spent living or working in one of the countries or regions listed below. Sessions 
will ideally last between 30 minutes and an hour and would include a discussion, sharing any visual 
information like photos, and a short question and answer session at the end. 
 

Year Group Country/Region 

Reception Peru 

Year 1 USA (excluding Hawaii) 

Year 2 Hawaii 

Year 3 Mexico 

Year 4 Ghana 

Year 5 Spain 

Year 6 India 

 
 
If you or another adult in your family are interested in volunteering to visit please complete the form 
sent via ParentMail, by Monday 16th January at midday, giving a short overview of what you could 
discuss and your availability.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. We hope it is going to be an exciting and illuminating week 
for all our children. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss K Piekarska 
Year 3 Teacher and lnternational Week Coordinator 
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